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Dear Parents / Carers  
 
 
 Happy New Year and welcome to the Spring term!  I hope that you have had a wonderful 
Christmas break.  It has been lovely to see our pupils back to school this week happy and eager to 
learn.  We have an exciting term of learning ahead which you will read all about in the Curriculum 
Newsletter for each year group.  As always, you play an important role in supporting your child’s 
learning progress.  Please do speak to your child’s class teacher if you want to find out more 
information about your child’s progress and how you can further support them at home.   
  
As the start of the new term, it is a good opportunity for you to inform us of any changes such as 
change of address, your contact details, school run arrangements, including the bus 
schedule.  This way, we can ensure our records are as accurate as possible.  If in doubt, please do 
get in touch with the school office to check the information we currently have for your child.  
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
  
Ms Luu 
Headteacher 
 

 

Contact 
             Office:            office@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                           Finance:         finance@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Monet:           EYFSM@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                         Hokusai:        EYFSH@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  

             VanGogh:       1Vg@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Matisse:        1Me@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Hepworth:     2Hh@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Moore:          2Me@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  

             Turner:            3Tr@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                               Cassatt:          3Ct@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
             Lichtenstein:  4Ln@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Hockney:        4Hy@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk 
             Banksy:           5By@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                              Baldessari:     5Bi@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  

             Wiltshire:       6We@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk                                                             Whiteread:    6Wd@bassingbourn.cambs.sch.uk  
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This Week’s Celebration Awards 
 

Logan, Dalton, Aaron, Remy, Regan,  
Josh, Max, Ollie, Freddie, Isabella 

 

Presentation Award 
 

                         Holly, Vinnie, Eliza, Valentina, Iona, Phoebe,  
                                         Matilda, Sienna, Ava, Elaina 

ATTENDANCE 
Congratulations to the following classes who achieved greater than the 96% target for attendance: 

Week Commencing: 16th December 2024 
 

Cassatt 99.62% 
Hepworth 96.80% 
Wiltshire 96.07% 

 

Dates For Your Diary 
 

 
23rd Jan – FOBS General Meeting 
03rd Feb – Year 5 Bikeability Week 
17th Feb – Half Term Week  
24th Feb – INSET Day 
06th Mar – Year 2 Great Fire of London Day 



Parent Workshops 
 
 
 
30th Jan. 2.15-3.15 p.m. – Reading  
20th Mar. 9-10 a.m. – Maths  
22nd May 2.15-3.15 p.m. – SEND  
17th Jul. 9-10 a.m. – School Development Update 
 
 

PE ROUNDUP 

 
 
We will be offering students the opportunity to attend the following afterschool clubs in the 
Spring term:  

• Years 2 and 3 Archery Club (Thursdays) – Provided perfect Aim archery with the cost 
subsidised by the school  

• Year 4,5 and 6 Archery Club (Fridays) - Provided perfect Aim archery with the cost 
subsidised by the school  

• KS2 Gymnastics club (Wednesday) – Provided by Royston Town FC  
 
All Clubs provided by Perfect Aim Archery and Royston Town FC, will operate on a first come first 
served basis (Due to the limited amount of spaces). To sign up/register interest for any of the 
above clubs, please use the links below:  
Perfect Aim Archery – Please email: info@perfectaimarchery.co.uk  
Royston Town FC – https://roystontownfc.ktckts.com/  
 
 
 
Mr. Mikelson 
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https://roystontownfc.ktckts.com/


EYFS News 

 

We have had a great start to the new year and the spring term in Reception. The children have all 
settled back into school routines well this week and have enjoyed beginning our new topic 
looking at different countries. This week we have begun finding out about Jamaica- what the 
weather/climate is like, what animals we might find there and the types of activities people living 
here might do. We are looking forward to continuing our work on this in the coming weeks. 

We have also enjoyed finding out a little more about our class artists- Claude Monet and 
Katsushika Hokusai. Both classes have been creating artwork linked to pieces by their artist. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hokusai and Monet Class. 



 

 



 



 


